Monday Memo @ Strathmore

Week commencing: 25th November 2024

Whole school

Please can you take all confidential letters or important messages to the main office.
Staff do not check book bags each day so items may be missed. Thank you.

As a reminder this Friday 29th November is an Occasional day so school is closed for all.

Class reminders

(when relevant)

We will be doing a Merry Bookmas from the 1st December. Please send your child in
with a wrapped book with their name written inside so that we can choose some as a
surprise to read and share each day. Books will be returned once they have been
opened and read. Please can we have them in by Wednesday 27th. Thank you!

Upcoming dates for
parents / carers to be
in school

Thank you to all our volunteers who came to the cinema with us on Friday. It was a
lovely experience and the staff and children thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

Year Reception biscuit decorating - 2.30pm in the hall. Parents and carers are welcome.

FOSSA events

Wraparound updates /
FAQs & g
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General upcoming

Fri 29th Nov Occasional Day (school closed for all)

Fri 6th Dec Decorations Day (non uniform)

Fri 13th Dec Reception biscuit decorating - 2.30pm in the hall. Parents and
carers are welcome.

Tues 17th Dec Year 1 Christmas performance 9.15am and 2pm

Wed 18th Dec Christmas lunch in school and wear Christmas jumper or party
clothes (optional)

Fri 20th Dec School finishes 1.30-1.45pm

Mon 6th Jan 2025 | Children return to school. Please note Wilshere Dacre children
return on the 7th.
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